
WYCHBOLD FIRST & NURSERY NEWSLETTER  

29th September 2017 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
Mon 2nd Oct – Parent Maths evening 6pm 
Tues 3rd Oct – Harvest Festival 2pm-3pm 
Thurs 5th Oct – Year 1 Parent Meeting 3.20pm 
Thurs 5th Oct – New Parents Open Day 2-3pm & 5.30-
6.30pm 
Thurs 29th Oct – Owls Class Multi Skills  
Wed 1st Nov – Parents Eve 3.30-7.30pm 
Thurs 2nd Nov – Parents Eve 3.30-5.30pm 
Thurs 9th Nov – Remembrance Service 10.45am 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

 

 
Wrens 82.56% 

Robins 91.67% 

Starlings 90.48% 
Owls 99.12% 

Falcons 97.92% 
Eagles 88.24% 

Whole School 93.39% 
Attendance Target 96% 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for your incredible support of our Macmillan Coffee Morning, we were delighted with the total 

raised and we hope you enjoyed your morning’s entertainment. 

We are now looking forward to the Harvest Festival at which we will be sending the donations to the food 

bank as we understand that there is a great need in area for families who are struggling. 

The children are enjoying enrichment activities as a class this half term, however, the mixed groups, 

including Upton Warren will be starting after half term. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to speak to me or contact me via email if you have any feedback on 

your child’s experience of school. 

Mrs Howitt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 
 

Thank you for attending our coffee morning to 

support MacMillan. We raised a total of 

£322.45. 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

 

Please ensure all uniform is labelled as we do 

not have a lost property box. All water bottles 

should be filled with water and not 

juice/squash. Thank you. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM/WATER BOTTLES 

 

On Monday 2nd October we are holding a parents’ open 

event at 6pm. This is an exciting opportunity for parents to 

find out how Mystery Math is taught at Wychbold and learn 

about the methods we use to teach your children 

Multiplication & Division. Parents will have the opportunity 

to explore resources used in school and purchase these to 

use at home. 

MYSTERY MATHS WORKSHOP 

If you have not already done so, please 

return the blue data sheet recently sent 

home. It is imperative we have correct 

emergency contact information 

We are holding an Open Day on Thursday 5th October for all 

new prospective parents at 2.00pm-3.00pm and 5.30pm-

6.30pm. If you know of any parents who are thinking about 

enrolling with our school or nursery please let them know. 

Thank you. 

Owls class have the opportunity at attend a 

Multi skills festival at St. Peters on Thursday 

19th October during the afternoon. A letter 

will be sent home shortly with further 

information. 



 

AUTUMN FUN 

October Half Term at Hartlebury Castle 

Tuesday 24th —Friday 27th  Open daily 10.00 — 5.00  

Activities run from 10.30 — 4.00pm 

 Follow the Hallowe’en Trail! Carve a pumpkin to take home! Create Hallowe’en and Autumn themed crafts! 

  

  

 


